
Weekly Newsletter 

May 26, 2023 
Praying, Learning, Serving 

Mission Statement 

All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the 

whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ. 

As the Father loves me, so I also love 

you; remain in my love, says the Lord, 

alleluia. 

John 15:9 

Dates to Remember 
 

May 29— Memorial Day—No 

School 

May 30—Teacher for a Day 

May 31—Talent Show at 9:00 

AM + Aquatic Center with Holy Family in the afternoon 

June 1—School Picnic and Games at Hereth Park 

June 2—Mass at 9:00 AM + Commissioning of Students 

in the Gym following Mass + Dismissal @ 10:20 AM 

June 9—School Office Closes 

 

The school office will be open on Tuesdays throughout 

the summer from 8:00 AM—12:00 Noon. 

 
Strive to Drive 

The winners of this year’s Strive to Drive are: 

Grand Prize of $25,000 ~ Gerard 
Grandi 

$1,000 Fuel Car ~ Mark Weber 

$600 Cash ~ Karla Broemeling  

$500 Gift Certificates to EClips ~ 
Patty Cady 

Thank you to everyone who 
helped make this our most successful Strive to Drive to 
date! 
 

A special thank you goes out to our sponsors:  

Rogers Toyota, Mac’s Cycle, Mick McClure Honda, Joe Hall 
Ford Lincoln, Rogers Subaru, Riddle Marine LLC, MotoJet,       
RnR RV Center, Rogers Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram, Edward 
Jones—Scott Arnone, Trevor Arnone, Brady Arnone, Skelton’s 
Carpet One, EClips Salon and Day Spa 

Last Week of School Activities 

Monday—Memorial Day—No School 

Tuesday - Teacher for a Day—Wear favorite color and crazy 
socks 

Wednesday - Talent Show @ 9:00 AM (One talent per student) 
+ Aquatic Center for grades K-8 

Thursday - Picnic Lunch & Games at Hereth Park (Games begin 
at 12:00 Noon) -Non uniform day 

Friday - Mass @ 9:00 - Commissioning of the students in the 
gym following Mass— Dismissal 10:20  

Job Opportunity 
ASCS will be adding a second bus route for the upcoming 
school year and will be hiring a bus driver.  If you or some-
one you know is interested, please contact the school.   

Vacation Bible School 
 

All students who will be entering kindergarten through 
fifth grade in the fall are welcome to attend 
“Shipwrecked” Vacation Bible School at All Saints Catholic 
Church. Camp will be Monday through Thursday, June 
26—29, from 5:30 to 7:30 pm. Dinner will be served at 
5:30, followed by music, Bible story, crafts and games. 
Registration forms for both campers and volunteers 
(middle school, high school, and adults) are on the parish 
website: allsaintslewiston.org and can be found on the 
rotating banner on the homepage. Registration forms due 
by June 15 to ensure a t-shirt. Questions? Contact Kristin 
Michael at 208-503-2313 or Margie in the parish office 
at  margie@allsaintslewiston.org Hope to see you there!  
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